29 April 2024

Class1

Class 1this week have carefully been observing the plants that we have been growing in class,

commenting on the changes that are taking place. They have also been discussing the difference
between deciduous and evergreen trees.

Our English text is from one of the Nation’s Favourite Storytellers, Sir Michael Morpurgo. The book,
‘The boy who would be King' is a poetic celebration of our new monarch, King Charles Ill. The

children have been really enjoyed hearing lots of different facts about our monarch when he was
younger.



